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Hello from the Head!  

It has been a fantastic half term and everyone in school has earned a very well deserved break. Hopefully, the recent 
good weather will stay with us over half term and into June and July. It really has been lovely to see the progress of 

the children this half term both in their class based learning, but also in their social and emotional development.  

Holly and Beech classes enjoyed their trip to Hakeford woods on Wednesday and behaved impeccably and really       
enjoyed all the activities. Well done to both classes. Our final visit to Hakeford is today as year 3 have their               

rearranged trip.  

We are planning on having a school sports day in July , but are waiting for further guidance on the governmentõs 
roadmap to decide on how we can best run this.  

Reception have been finishing their work on òThe Very Hungry Caterpillaró and had their ugly bug ball today. Year 1 
have been looking after the chicks this week and the order has gone in for the chicken coop and equipment for them 

to live in longer term and hopefully to be joined by some new chickens. In year 2, the children have been doing some 
work on the continents and using an atlas. Year 3 have been writing some awesome letters to Dr K Fisher as if they 
were animals with certain issues to fix. They have also been doing some excellent printing work in their art sessions. 

Year 4 have been busy on the Viking topic and years 5 and 6 had their trip and learning from their day out.  

Years 4 and 6 complete their set of swimming lessons today. Years 3 and 5 will be going in the second week back after 
half term. I hope you have a lovely half term and get the chance to enjoy the forecast good weather.  

We look forward to seeing you back in school on Wednesday 9th June 2021.  

Things to Remember  

¶ School starts back on Wednesday 9th June 2021. We look forward to seeing you then.  

¶ The menu is different to the one advertised for the first week back . On Wednesday 9th June, it will 
be Pasta Bolognaise or Halloumi with Farmhouse Vegetables. Thursday and Friday will be as adver-

tised for Week 1.  

¶ If the weather does improve and is sunny, please ensure your child has a sun hat and cream applied .  

¶ Year 3 and 5 start swimming on Tuesday 15th June and will go each Tuesday and Friday afternoon for 
four weeks after this.  

Collective Worship  

We have completed our theme of Justice this week. On Monday we looked at some artwork on the 
theme of justice and modern Britain.  

                  Friday 28th May 2021  



Certificates and Awards  
We had our certificate assembly of the school year today. Well done to our  winners!  

 

Acorns:  Alfie L and Madeleine  

Ash:  Alex W and Maylah  

Pine: Theo  

Oak:  Abi and Ella. W  

Apple: Emma 

Willow:  Poppy and Jake  

Beech:  Faith and Billie -Jo  

Holly:  Rose and Charlie  

 

 


